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22 February 2017  
 
 
Ms. Tisha Homer   
Regulatory Project Manager  
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd.  
450 – 1 Street SW  
Calgary, AB   T2P 5H1  
Facsimile 403-920-2347  
 
 
Dear Ms. Homer:  
 
 NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. (NGTL) 
 2017 NGTL System Expansion Project (Project) 

Certificate GC-126 and Order XG-N081-013-2016  
Update on Temporary Infrastructure – Pelican Lake Section 

 
On 3 February 2017, NGTL filed an update with the Board regarding the temporary 
infrastructure for the Pelican Lake Section of the Project. More specifically, NGTL indicated it 
would be building a temporary construction camp on a previously cleared site, which is currently 
being used at the Pelican Lake Section for equipment staging (laydown yard) (A69317). This 
laydown yard was included in the temporary infrastructure for the Project, and was considered in 
the Board’s regulatory review and environmental assessment for the Project. The Board 
determined the Project is in the Canadian public interest and issued Order XG-N081-013-2016 
pursuant to section 58 of the National Energy Board in relation to temporary infrastructure 
required for the Project. 
 
The Board has considered the update and approves the changes to the temporary infrastructure.  
 
The Board reminds NGTL of its commitment to continue to engage with potentially affected 
Aboriginal groups throughout the lifecycle of the Project. The Board directs NGTL to serve this 
letter, along with the Project update dated 3 February 2017, on all potentially affected Aboriginal 
groups. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please contact Heather Dodds at  
403-909-4610 or heather.dodds@neb-one.gc.ca.  

 
 

Yours truly,  
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Sheri Young  
Secretary of the Board 
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